
 
 
 
 
From: ALI YOUSSEF  
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 7:47 PM 
To: diane szoller ; Martin, Jackie 
Subject: Re: ACE and EEPAC meetings 
 
 
Unfortunately due to my employment, I have relocated to Toronto, for 
this reason I'm unable to be a committee member, my intention was to 
bring this matter at the next meeting, is this the way to do it or is 
there another avenue? 
 
My sincere apologies, but my employment. Has given me no other choice!  
Sent from my BlackBerry device on the Rogers Wireless Network 
 


